13/1/25

>>> WHAT'S BEEN HAPPENING ?

RESIDENTIAL
REVIEW

After the holidays, our residential students travelled back from
%(AQ\ various parts of the country including far off realms like Kent,

Berkshire and Lancashire; this year they had the poor
(\(\%W weather to contend with, too.

%qﬁg@@% The first week back has been, mostly, a settling in week with
staff and residents talking about their Christmas break and
preparing for the term to come.

OTHER NEWS INDEPENDENCE LEARNING
Noah has been preparing for | Ajistair has moved into the Several students did their
his work experience. flat to begin his transition independence learning in the
Sophie is looking forward to towards independent living. first week back. Working on
starting cricket practice. It will be exciting to watch various subjects such as

his progress. keeping the house clean.
One young person stayed on ,

an assessment night. This is
an offer we extend to all
potential residents.

We are looking forward to
hosting a group of, deaf,
school pupils from London, on
the 20th January. They will . M

spend an evening with us to |

gain an experience of the Good Luck Alistair

residential life and college.

Each resident IS
personalising a picture for
the lounge wall. It helps our

Our  weekend  students [
visited the cinema to watch
Mufasa. After concerns that
the group’s eyes were
failing, or the film was faulty,
a member of the public &
pointed out that it was a 3D |
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